
Dear Sirs,

I am writing to you to express my disgust at the planning application for the Sainsbury’s at Winchmore Hill.  
Enfield council is determined to ruin Winchmore Hill, Enfield Town and the surrounding areas.  The amount of 
traffic generated by all this extra development will bring the area to total grid lock. There is no provision being 
made for improving the infrastructure, ie extra roads,  schools,  drs etc.
I strongly object to the area I have lived in all my life being ruined by a greedy council who never take into 
account the thoughts and feelings of local  residents.  Enfield council will not be happy until they have built 
over every spare inch of the Borough of Enfield.
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